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 There will be Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in Dunhill Church on Wednesday from after 10.00 

a.m. Mass until 1.00 p.m. and in Fenor Church on Friday from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 1.00 p.m. 

 There will be a Family Fun Cycle in Fenor today (Sunday) starting at 11.00 a.m. sharp.  Three routes are 

available: a Junior Cycle in the village, a 5km route and a 10km route.  Refreshments will be provided for 

participants. Registration can still be completed at the event but remember - No Helmet means No Cycle.  

 Some students are still sitting Leaving Certificate and Junior Certificate Exams so we wish you the 

best for the week ahead and we hope you enjoy the holidays when the exams are finished. 

 The Annual Collection for the Needs of the Diocese & Peter’s Pence will be taken up in both churches 

next weekend, June 26
th

 and 27
th

.  This collection, which is always taken up around the time of the feast 

of Saints Peter & Paul, is vitally important for the effective running of the diocese and it supports a great 

deal of vital pastoral work in the diocese.  Bishop Lee has issued a Pastoral Letter appealing for your 

generosity, the text of which may be read on our parish website at www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie  

Envelopes for the collection are available at the church doors but you can also use the yellow envelope 

(marked ‘Special Collection’) at the very back of your box of envelopes at home for this purpose. 

 Training for new Altar Servers in Fenor Church will begin in the next few weeks.  If you would like 

your child to be an Altar Server you can leave details at Fenor Church or at the parish office in Dunhill 

Church by next weekend.  Application forms will be needed to be completed as Dunhill & Fenor Parish is 

fully compliant with the Safeguarding Children policy in the Diocese of Waterford & Lismore. 

 Due to the clash of many events beyond our 

control the planned Open Day at Ballymoat 

Gardens has had to be postponed but we deeply 

appreciate James and Audrey McGuire’s 

generous offer to host us on an alternative date in 

the future and look forward to a wonderful 

afternoon in the beautiful gardens. 

 Many gardens are in full bloom at the moment 

and we would appreciate donations of flowers 

for use in the churches during the weeks ahead.  

 Some parishioners have asked us to print the 

words of the Lord’s Prayer in Irish so you will 

find it in the box on the right.  We hope to print 

other prayers from time to time so feel free to cut 

them out and keep them for future use. 

 Last week’s Parish Collection totalled: Masses 

€563.52 & Envelopes €605.74. Thank you for 

your contribution and your continued support. 

  Sunday, June 20
th

         Fenor Church at 9.30 a.m. & Dunhill Church at 11.00 a.m. 

 Monday,  June 21
st
   Both Churches at 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, June 22
nd

         Both Churches at 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, June 23
rd

       

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Both Churches at 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 1.00 p.m. 

Thursday, June 24
th

       Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m. 

 Friday, June 25
th

         

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Both Churches at 10.00 a.m. 

Fenor Church from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 1.00 p.m. 

Saturday, June 26
th

           Fenor Church at 6.30 p.m. 

The ‘Our Father’ in Irish 

Ár nAthair, atá ar neamh, 

go naofar d’ainm;  

go dtaga do ríocht; 

go ndéantar do thoil ar an talamh 

mar a dhéantar ar neamh. 

Ár n-arán laethúil tabhair dúinn inniu; 

agus maith dúinn ár bhfiacha 

mar a mhaithimidne dár bhféichiúna féin; 

agus ná lig sinn i gcathú, 

ach saor sinn ó olc.  Amen. 

 


